

Provincial Health Services Authority

G. (Wynne) Powell, Chair #300 – 1195 West Broadway, Vancouver BC V6H 3X5 Lynda Cranston, CEO

Telephone: 604-660-4089 Facsimile: 604-775-1919

May 31, 2002

Stephen Howard Director of Communication Hospital Employees Union **Provincial Office** 5000 North Fraser Way Burnaby, BC V5J 5M3

1) Your Information Request Dated March 28, 2002 RE:

2) Your Complaint: OIPC File # 15499

Dear Mr. Howard:

I am writing in response to your original Information request of March 28th, 2002 and your subsequent complaint.

Enclosed please find:

A copy of the Provincial Health Services Authority 2002/2003 Budget Management Plan with all the supporting appendices. This plan was approved by the Board and submitted to the Ministry of Health

The PHSA Board minutes of March 26, 2002 will be forwarded to you once they are ratified at the next Board meeting.

We trust that this information satisfies your request.

President & CEO

LC/cp

Enclosure (1)

CC: Bill Trott

Portfolio Officer

Office of the Information & Privacy Commissioner

Fax: (250) 387-1696 (without enclosure)